

20th January 1992

Mamma Lena President Ladies Committee

Dear Mamma Lena

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the APIA Club, I would like to express to you and to all your committee our sincers appreciation for a job well done during last year.

Your work and your dedication has been invaluable to us all. I also know that all the members have appreciated the work that your committee has done during the past year and I would also like to extend a warm thanks to all of you on their behalf.

I'am personally grateful to you for your co-operation given to me and hope that we can continue to work together in the future.

As you are all aware by now the Club will elect a new committee for the Board of Directors, the election will be held on the 11th of February 1992.

The new elected Board, will contact you after the above date to work out a new programme for the activity in the coming year.

In thanking all of your committee once again and especially you for a job well done I wish you all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely

Renato Orsatti PRESIDENT

ASSOCIAZIONE POLISPORTIVA ITALO-AUSTRALIANA + THE ITALIAN-AUSTRALIAN ALL SPORTS ASSOCIATION